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From: Lonnie Payne-Clark
To: Ayers, Dana
Subject: Sam Jasper Winery Permit
Date: Monday, October 05, 2015 12:32:51 PM

Thank you for listening to my concerns regarding the Sam Jasper Winery Permit. As I mentioned during our phone
 conversation this morning, I am concerned about the potential impact of this permit. After talking with you,  I re-read the
 "new project submittal courtesy notice" and realized that my concerns are actually greater than just noise issues.  

 The proposed production capacity of up to 20,000 gallons of wine, parking, visitors, tasting, marketing events, food service,
 etc with the associated noise, traffic congestion, ground water use and environmental impact are all cause for concern.

As I mentioned, we currently contend with occasional loud music, in the evenings, and other noises from activities associated
 with other businesses west of our cul-de-sac.  

Thank you for listening to my concerns.

Cordially,

Lonnie Payne and Bruce Clark
1151 Petra Drive
Napa

mailto:payne.lonnie@gmail.com
mailto:Dana.Ayers@countyofnapa.org








October 3, 2016 

Dana Ayers 
Napa County PBES 
1195 Third Street, Second Floor 
Napa, CA 94559 

Via email to Dana.Ayers@countyofnapa.org 

RE: Sam Jasper Winery- P15-00077-UP 

Dear Ms. Ayers, 

I am the owner of 4075 Silverado Trail, which is immediately adjacent to the Sam Jasper winery site. I support 
the Sam Jasper winery project. 

Chris Indelicato met with me very early in this process to discuss the project and any concerns I might have.  
We have been in communication since April 2015 when I reviewed the plans and the proposed winery 
activities. I have no concerns with the project, and I appreciate that the project is designed to follow the land’s 
contours and minimize visual impact on neighbors. 

As neighbors, I have been very fortunate to have the Indelicato family in ownership of the property 
surrounding my family’ home.  They are supportive when we need them, communicative when necessary and 
respectful to our privacy, which makes for a great neighborly working relationship.  Because of this 
relationship, I am very comfortable with the project being appropriate and a nice addition. 

More importantly, the Sam Jasper project will make this portion of Silverado Trail much safer by extending a 
double left turn lane from the winery north to Black Stallion winery.  I support this change because it will 
make the road safer for my family and neighbors.   

Please approve the Sam Jasper winery project.  Thank you and feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Arik Housley 
707-337-2713

October 6, 2016


